EA-Snapl.ake

From: Dahl,Mark [Yel] [Mark.Dahi@EC.GC.CA]
Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2003 3:10 PM

To: EA-Snaplake

Subject: RE: hearing

Glenda,

Thank you for the reminder.

Environment Canada will be participating in the Snap Lake public hearings.

I will send you a note identifying the sessions in which we plan to
participate on or before April 7th.

Please let me know if you reguire more information regarding EC's intentions
at this time.

Mark Dahl %

(867)669-4734 | facsimile/télécopicur (867) 873-8185

mark.dahl@ec.gc.ca

Contaminants Bioclogist | Biologiste, Contaminants

Environmental Protection Branch |Service de la protection de 1'environnement
Prairie and Northern Region | Région des Prairie et du Nord

Environment Canada | 301-5204 50th Ave, Yellowknife, NT, X1A 1EZ
Environnement Canada | 301-~5204 50e¢ Ave, Yellowknife, T.N.-0, X1A 1E2
Covernment of Canada | Gouvernement du Canada
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————— Original Message-----

From: EA-SnapLake [mailto:EA-Snaplakelfmveirb.nt.ca)
Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2003 2:32 PM

To: 'Mark Dahl (E-mail) ' (E-mail)

Subject: hearing

Mark

'

I believe Environment Canada i1s going to participate in the hearings - will
you be informing (in writing) the MVEIRB of EC's intent tc participate in
the hearing by April 3rd? A simple email will do.

Glenda

Glenda Fratton

De Beers Snap Lake Environmental Assessment Coordinator
Tel: (867) 766-7052

Fax: {(867) 766-7074

E~mail: ea-snaplake@mveirb.nt.ca
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